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Comments: Shouldn't we be more concerned about the welfare of Bighorn Sheep rather than that of privately

owned domestic sheep? I'm afraid that with the overgrazing of lands pushing domestic sheep higher up that the

wild sheep could contract diseases that could wipe out entire populations. Please adopt Alternative 1,  which

would end domestic sheep grazing in the High Uinta  Mountains on the Wyoming-Utah border. 


